
Have your say on Warwickshire's Vision for Bus Travel 
  
The Warwickshire Bus Service Improvement Plan was published by Warwickshire County 
Council at the end of October 2021 and is available on the public transport webpage on the 
County Council website - https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/buses  
  
Two documents have been created: 

• Warwickshire Enhanced Partnership (EP Plan); and 

• Warwickshire EP Scheme 1 

  
Both documents will be the subject of a statutory consultation running between Tuesday 4 
January 2022 to Tuesday 1 February 2022 (inclusive). 
  
We would like communities and businesses to have a say in the consultation over these 
documents, which set out the next steps. You can contribute via the following weblink: 
  
https://ask.warwickshire.gov.uk/insights-service/warwickshire-bus-travel/ 
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